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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION

WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

August 28, 1961

Honorable Allen W. Dulles
Director

Central Intelligence Agency
Administration Building, Room 123
2430 E Street, Northwest
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Allen:

I have received your letter of August 19, and
I want to thank you for your thoughtfulness in writing.

You may be sure that it is a pleasure to
cooperate with you in the matter you mentioned, and I know
that | | will appreciate, as I do,
your very kind remarks.

Sincerely yours,

T

9/1/61:| |[receipt of this letter.
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